
Study Abroad Plan - Philosophy Department 

The traditional Philosophy Major and the Law Ethics and Politics Concentration offer plenty 
of flexibility for students to study abroad. We recommend that students study abroad 
during their sophomore or junior year, for either a semester or an entire year. Your 
Philosophy advisor will help you select which classes to take before you study abroad, and 
after you return, to ensure you stay on track with the major. 

Students who would like to take a philosophy course(s) while studying abroad are required 
to submit the syllabus to the chair of the philosophy department before studying abroad for 
approval to receive credits towards the major or minor. 

Philosophy students will find courses of particular interest in the Oxford study abroad 
program in Oxford, England. 


